
Headteacher’s 
Blog 

Friday 5th  October  2018.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. As always, please do not hesitate to contact us by email, in 
person or telephone if  you have any suggestions for ways in which we can make school 
even better!  I look forward to seeing you all in school across the school term.
Best Wishes, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

PTA AGM
Thank you to everyone who supported our PTA AGM. We hope the children enjoyed dancing the 
night away! The PTA have kindly agreed  to continue to fund half the cost of all our transport for 
trips and to Willowburn. They have also set a fundraising goal to enable us to have an outdoor 
classroom space to enhance our Forest Schools provision and also to help towards the 
construction of our Daily Mile path.
Fundraising efforts for the PTA this term will  be Air Ambulance Bag Collection ( Bags  will be 
sent out before the half term holiday and to be returned to school on 12th November before 1 p.m. 
please) and we also will be having a Bingo Night and Auction - full details to follow.

After School Provision
This is proving increasingly popular so will continue after half term. Details of the club focus to 
follow. 

 
Reminders -
Tuesday 9th October - Class 2 trip.
Wednesday 10th October - Year 5/6 mixed football team match at home.
Thursday 11th October - Early Years Stay and Play
Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd October  - Parent’s Evening. Letter to follow.
23rd October  - Year 5/6 mixed football team match at home.
24th October - Class 3 Assembly 2.30 p.m. in school.
Thursday 25th October - Harvest Festival - donations of tins and dried goods are very welcome 
and we will ensure Alnwick Food-bank receives any donations.
School re-opens after half term on Tuesday 6th November.


